
Child Find Notice 

Child find is a component of Individuals with Disabilities Act (IDEA) and is an ongoing 

process of locating, identifying, and evaluating children who may need special education 

and related services.  All children with disabilities, residing in Stuart Public School District, 

whether attending public or private schools, should be identified, located and evaluated. 

This service is provided to children with suspected disabilities, free of charge.  If you would 

like more information on Child Find, contact Stuart Public Schools, Department of Special 

Education, (918) 546-2627. 

This notice is to inform parents of the child identification location, screening and 

evaluation activities to be conducted by Stuart Public Schools. 

If you have preschool children ages 3-5 who are suspected of having disabilities which may 

require special education and related services you should contact the Special Services 

Department of Stuart Public Schools.  Appropriate screenings can be scheduled to 

determine if an evaluation is needed to determine eligibility for services. 

For children enrolled in k-12, referral for screening and evaluation should be initiated 

through the Special Education Director. 


